
 
 
 
 
The Georgia Department of Administrative Services, State Purchasing Division, has established a 
Statewide Contract for Fuel Card Management Services with Wex Bank. 

 
This is a MANDATORY CONTRACT for all State of Georgia governmental entities subject to the State 
Purchasing Act. The statewide contract is also available on a convenience basis to other governmental 
entities such as state authorities, local government, municipalities, cities, townships, counties and other 
political subdivisions of the State of Georgia. 

 
The purpose of this contract is to provide fuel card management and related services in support of the 
State’s Fuel Card Program. 

 
Key benefits of the contract include: 

 
  No account set up fees (commercial $40.00 onetime charge per account) 
  No monthly card fees (commercial $2.00/month/card) 
  No fees for replacement cards 
  Access to Strategic Support for specialized Customer Service 
  Improved Hierarchical reporting levels 
 Early payment rebates ranging from of 0.10% - 0.13%  
 Enhanced reporting features:  Custom reporting templates, scheduling and emailing reports 
 Additional data fields on card and driver ID records such as tank capacity and employee ID  
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